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I oppose HB 2025. Oregonians can not take any more tax increases. Our family 

already pays more for food and gas. The state of Oregon needs to learn to tighten 

their belt and quit wasting our tax dollars. I have seen the stupidity and waste first 

hand at my job. My son has an opportunity to buy a very successful construction 

business, but the state is making it harder and harder for businesses to make a profit 

and is chasing successful businesses out of Oregon. Two of my four sons have 

already left the state and another will leave as soon as he graduates college. Why 

are successful hard working young adults leaving the state?  DO NOT PASS 

HB2025!!!! 


